
Some people who received this message don't often get email from oprarequest@baynj.org. Learn why this is
important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: OPRA #24-1068
Importance: High
 

 
 
 
PLEASE SEE ATTACHED AND/OR COMMENT(S) BELOW.  THIS
CONCLUDES YOUR REQUEST.
 

 
OPEN PUBLIC RECORDS ACT
CITY OF BAYONNE
630 AVE C ROOM #2
BAYONNE, NJ 07002
OPRAREQUEST@BAYNJ.ORG
FAX 201-823-4391

 
If your request for access to a government record has been denied or unfilled within the seven (7) business days required by law, you have a right to challenge the decision to deny access. At your option, you may either
institute a proceeding in the Superior Court of New Jersey or file a complaint with the Government Records Council (“GRC”) by completing their Denial of Access Complaint Form. The GRC’S website www.nj.gov/grc or by
email at government.records@dca.nj.gov.
 
-Their taxes are current, see attached. NO LIENS/SPECIAL ASSESSMENTS
The next tax qtr due by 8/12/24
 
 
- There are no documents for the given block/lot/qual.
BLDG DEPT.
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